
 

 

September 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Grandparents Luncheon Reception – Year 6  
Tuesday 17th OR Wednesday 18th October 2023 
 
We are once again holding our Grandparents Luncheon event and would like to invite Grandparents 
(or a family member) to enjoy a school lunch with their grandchild on either of the two dates listed 
above.  Unfortunately, due to space and health and safety restraints, each child can only invite 
one Grandparent or family member to this event.  Tickets will be issued on a first come, first 
served basis until each day is full, so please be prompt with your request to attend. 
 
Lunch will be served in the school hall from 11:30am.  There will be entertainment provided followed 
by a tour of the school with your Grandchild so you can see the school through their eyes!  Please 
arrive via the main reception door at 10:15am. 
 
The cost of your lunch will be £3.50 which must be paid in advance (we are unable to accept payment 
via your child’s Parent Pay account).  The exact amount of money should be handed to the class 
teacher in a named envelope with the completed reply slip below.  Please remember to state which 
date you would like to attend. 
 
Please complete the reply slip below and return your payment and lunch choice by Friday 29th 
September. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs C Skingsley 
Headteacher 

Grandparents Luncheon 
 
Child’s Name: ……………………………………….  Class: ……………………………. 
 
Name of Grandparent/Family member: …………………………………  £3.50 enclosed  
 

Tuesday 17th October  Wednesday 18th October  

Chilli Con Carne with Sunshine Rice and 
Green Beans 

 Roast Chicken & Stuffing with Roast 
Potatoes, Carrots, Broccoli & Gravy 

 

OR OR 
Macaroni Cheese with Green Beans  Quorn Fillet with Roast Potatoes, Carrots, 

Broccoli & Gravy 
 

  
Blueberry Muffin Strawberry Mousse with Vanilla Biscuit 

 
Please tick the box to make your choice of day and your lunch choice. 

 


